
Item B2:  Discussion and possible action regarding a recommendation to the City Council regarding the 
negotiation and execution of an amendment to an existing contract with Interment Services, Inc. for 
continued interment services at city cemeteries and to extend the term by two years. 

Contracts and Concessions Committee heard this item on October 12, 2021 and recommended the item 
advance to the Parks and Recreation Board for consideration on a vote of 4-0 with one vacancy. 


